
 

 
The Traffic Signal Subcommittees of the  

Baltimore Regional Transportation Board (BRTB) 
and National Capital Region Transportation 

Planning Board (TPB) 
Present 

 

5th Regional Traffic Signal Forum 
Wednesday, May 25, 2011 

8:00 AM – 4:00 PM 
 

The Conference Center at the Maritime 
Institute  

692 Maritime Boulevard 
Linthicum Heights, MD 21090 

Regional Traffic Signal Forum 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
Wednesday, May 25, 2011 

 
Sponsored by:  
The Baltimore Regional Transportation Board (BRTB) 
With additional support from the National Capital Region  
Transportation Planning Board (TPB)  
 
Maritime Institute, Linthicum, Maryland 

The Baltimore Regional Transportation Board (BRTB) 
and the National Capital Region Transportation 
Planning Board (TPB) invite state, local, and private 
sector employees to attend the 5th Regional Traffic 
Signal Forum to exchange information and ideas on 
the latest developments in the traffic signal field.   
 
This is a unique opportunity for signal technicians, 
operators, designers and others in the traffic signal 
field from the Baltimore, Washington, Northern 
Virginia areas to hear from the experts and peers in 
this field.   
 
This forum will provide several sessions on local 
studies to improve signal timing, new technologies, 
and issues and challenges faced by state and local 
operators.  The forum will also provide an opportunity 
for vendors to showcase their products and latest 
technologies. 

The Signal Forum will have sessions on 
the following topics: 
 
Adaptive Signal Control (ACS)  
Pedestrian Signals  
Construction/Maintenance 
Training/Certification 
Equipment 
Other 

Registration Information will shortly 
be available online at 
www.baltometro.org 

 
Sponsorship & Exhibitor 
Opportunities Available 

 
Questions? Call Bala Akundi at 410-732-0500 x 

1019 or bakundi@baltometro.org 


